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RESOLUTION NO. 2018-133

A RESOLUTION OF THE ALBANY CITY COUNCIL FOR THE
ACCEPTANCE OF DONATION FUNDS FROM DON AND LYNN MORRIS
TO THE ALBANY POLICE DEPARTMENT IN THE AMOUNT OF $1,000

WHEREAS, Chief Geissberger was recently contacted by Donald Morris who is the
son of the late CE “ED” Morris; and

WHEREAS, Ed Morris is believed to have been a police officer with the City of
Albany back in the 1930’s; and

WHEREAS, Donald Morris recently came across his father’s police shield and sent the
shield to Chief Geissberger for historical purposes, and Donald Morris has requested the

Police Department accept a donation in the amount of $1,000 in memory of CE “ED” Morris;

and

WHEREAS, the Albany Police Department will utilize the donation of funds to place a

sign that includes the core values of the Department; and

WHEREAS, the City of Albany has established a uniform policy and set of procedures

for the acceptance of gifts; and

WHEREAS, the City of Albany wishes to provide the opportunity to recognize citizens

who make significant contributions to the well-being of the City and the overall community.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Albany City Council hereby
accepts, with gratitude, the generous donation from Donald and Lynn Morris to the Albany
Police Department for $1,000, and authorizes the City Manager to execute any documents

related thereto to accept this donation.
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PEQGY MCQUAID, MAYOR
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RESOLUTION NO. 2018-133

PASSED AND APPROVED BY THE COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF ALBANY,

The 19" day of November, 2018, by the following votes:

AYES: Council Members Barnes, Maass, Nason, Pilch, and Mayor McQuaid
NOES:

ABSENT:

ABSTAINED:

RECUSED:

WITNESS MY HAND AND THE SEAL OF THE CITY OF ALBANY, this 20" day
of November, 2018

Anne Hsu
CITY CLERK

The City of Albany is dedicated to maintaining its small town ambiance, responding to the needs of a diverse
community, and providing a safe, healthy and sustainable community.




